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Dear New or Past Sponsor, 

We are so excited about the upcoming 2021-2022 school year at New Creation Christian 

Academy!  Our school will be returning to on-campus instruction and learning. We thank you 

for being a very valuable partner to our Booster Club with your past sponsorship or for 

considering partnering with us with a new sponsorship this year.  The NCCA Booster Club 

supports not only our athletic program, but also supports other academic based clubs within 

our school.  Your support helps all of the students at NCCA! Our students and athletes depend 

on support from kind sponsors such as you to get the most from their academic and athletic 

participation. 

Being a sponsor at NCCA is a very cost-effective way to promote your business.  Our sponsors 

this year will receive two (2) banners that will be displayed in both our gymnasium and our 

football/baseball/soccer complex during the entire school year.  They will be displayed during 

the following activities: 

Varsity Football 

Varsity, JV, and Middle School Volleyball 

Varsity Girls’ and Boys’, JV Boys’, and Middle School Boys’ Basketball 

Varsity Boys’ Baseball 

Varsity Girls’ and Boys’ Soccer 

Crossover Sports Basketball 

 

We offer two (2) 3x5 foot banners for $500.  Since we compete in a conference with schools all 

over the state, your banners will be seen by a wide range of viewers, which will be a great boost 

to your business! 

Our first home games will begin in mid-August, which means we will be printing our banners 

soon.  We would love to save you two spots to display your business logo and information.  

Please contact Jackie Sue Baldwin at the number below to reserve your sponsorship for this 

school year. Thank you for your support!  


